
 
 

 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

PSC/2024/4 

POST-MEETING SUMMARY  

MEETING OF THE POLICE SERVICE COMMISSION 

4 DECEMBER, 2024 @ 10 AM 
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At this meeting the PSC: 

 

• Was briefed by Deputy Commissioner Anthony Ennis on succession planning 

policies within RCIPs.   

 

• Noted the update on regional security provided by Law Enforcement Adviser, 

Overseas Territories Strategy and Delivery Department, Andrew Munday.  Agreed 

on the importance of security policy being reflected within Cayman’s future 

relationship with the United Kingdom, as discussed by elected leaders at the 

Joint Ministerial Council in London in November 2024.  

 

Next Meeting  

Thursday, 20th February 2025 

 

Published by the PSC on 26 February, 2025.  
 
 

 

Guidance Notes:  

1. Post meeting summaries are published by the PSC on www.policeservicecommission.ky after 

the confirmation of the Minutes.  

2. The PSC abides by Cayman Islands Freedom of Information and Data Protection Acts and 

Regulations. Summaries of decisions of a sensitive nature, matters of national security, those 

where publication breaches regional or international conventions and those relating to personal 

privacy will not be disclosed.  

 

 


